

## São Tomé e Príncipe Union for Promotion

Dear One Laptop per Child Program,

My name is Edward (Ned) Seligman and am the director of STeP UP, an NGO based in Sao Tome and Principe (see <a href="www.stepup.st">www.stepup.st</a>) off the coast of Gabon. For more than 3 years now, we have been working with local students in computer-learning projects here, and about 2 years ago began to work with the University of Illinois/Champaign-Urbana and with Professor Paul Adams of that institute. He has told me of university students proposing to work with your organization, and I am writing to inform you of our desire to assist in whatever way possible so as to encourage increased computer use here.

Please let me know of any further information you may need about STeP UP or our projects.

Sincerely yours,

Edward Seligman Director of STeP UP

C.P. 416, São Tomé and Príncipe - via Lisbon, Portugal 2004 - 11th St. NW #324, Washington, D.C. 20001-4051